
19th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

We would like to invite you to our Y6 Leavers Service on Tuesday 

26/07/22 at 9.15am followed by a coffee morning.  All children to 

wear full school uniform please. 

  

At 2.30pm on Tuesday 26/07/22 will be the Y6 water fight!  Please 

send a change of clothes and shoes into school along with their water 

pistol.  Children will change out of uniform after lunch. 

  

3.10pm please join us on the school playground for the Y6 Leavers 

Arch to say goodbye to all our year 6 children. 

  

Many thanks, 

Vernon Park Office 
 


